From: Shalon Harrington <shalonharrington@pebblepartnership.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 7, 2019 6:27 AM

To: Huber, Brett W (GOV) <Brett.Huber@alaska.gov>

Subject: PLP Letter to USACE Re Comment Period

Good morning, Brett. | just wanted to make sure you guys had a copy of the letter Tom sent to the
US Army Corps of Engineers earlier this week regarding the 90-day comment period.

I’'m sure you also saw the letter and press release from the House Majority requesting and
EXTENSION of the comment period to 270 days.

The Senate Majority has a letter being circulated for signatures. They, of course, support 90 days.
I’'m also working on getting a letter from House Republicans.

Anyway.... just in case the Governor is asked to weigh in (by media), the attached letter has some

great info. And the attached summary of the other major projects and the length of their comment
periods is also quite helpful.
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Thanks again for everything. We cannot thank you and the Governor enough for all your support as
we work through this permitting process.

~ Shalon



